
 

County of Monterey Board of Supervisors 

Certificate of Recognition 

 
Presented to 

 

Peter Park 
Angeles Contractor 

 
In appreciation of your hard work and dedication to the County of Monterey, during the 2023 Winter Storms and Pajaro flooding, 

and recovery specifically, on Kents Courts and the Pajaro Mansion, we offer this 

Certificate of Recognition. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                            

               Glenn Church, Chair         Date   

 

 

                          



 


